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On behalf of many in the local dog community I strongly urge you to oppose this bill. 

While we can agree there are some changes that need made, a generic bill like this 

one is not what is needed. As a reputable breeder who belongs to and supports 

many local dog organizations this is not the way to go. Please vote no on this!  


